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To:     Renate Behrens, Chair, RDA Steering Committee  

CC:    Anne Welsh, RSC Secretary 

From:    Ahava Cohen, Europe representative  

Subject:             Formal response to RSC/TechnicalWG/2024/2/rev - Proposal to revise the 

definitions of aggregate, aggregating work and Aggregates Guidance 

 

EURIG thanks the Technical Working Group for its continued efforts to make the Toolkit 

more comprehensible to both practitioners and educators and their students. The WG's 

continued cooperation with other RSC members is greatly appreciated. 

 

Recommendation 1:  

Approve 

 

Recommendation 2:  

Approve 

 

Recommendation 3:  

Approve 

 

General note: As this change is, in large part, to support education and training, we feel that 

the terms would benefit from illustrative examples and diagrams which would be useful in the 

classroom. 

 

 

 


